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EPS Website Accessibility Statement

The Ellington Public Schools (EPS) is committed to making www.ellingtonpublicschools.org accessible to
all students, parents, and visitors with disabilities. We work to update the contents of our website often
and regularly seek opportunities to make it more user-friendly.

Please note that the Ellington Public Schools often share documents in portable document format (PDF).
This format requires an Adobe Reader to view. If you do not have Acrobat Reader on your device, you
can download the latest version for free from the Adobe website.

If for any reason you are not able to access the content on our website, please email our district
webmaster or call 860-896-2300 and we will work with you to provide the information in an alternate
format as well as assess the accessibility of that content.

The Ellington Public Schools is not responsible for the accessibility of external websites that may be
linked on our page. Please refer to those sites for their specific accessibility information.
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